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METROPOLITAN COUNCIL 
Notice of Invitation for Bids (IFB) for  

Metro WWTP Polymer  
Reference Number 24P127A 

 

The Metropolitan Council is requesting sealed bids for Metro WWTP Polymer.  The 
anticipated schedule for this procurement is as follows: 
 
   Issue Invitation for Bids   October 30, 2024 
 Questions Due    November 13, 2024 

Bids Due     November 20, 2024, at 2:00 PM local time  
 
Click Here to view and download bidding documents (including Plan Holder Report, 
Addendums, and Q&As). Please input this QuestCDN eBidDoc™ Number 9397265 on 
the website’s Project Search page.  Contact QuestCDN at 952-233-1632 or 
info@questcdn.com for assistance in downloading and working with the digital 
documents.   
 
Bidders are strongly encouraged to verify subcontractor’s State and Federal 
debarment and suspension status at:  
http://www.mmd.admin.state.mn.us/debarredreport.asp. 
Questions concerning the content of the IFB documents may be directed to: 

Marla Vagts 
IFB Administrator 

Metropolitan Council 
390 North Robert Street 

St. Paul, MN  55101 
Phone: (651) 602-1107 

Marla.vagts@metc.state.mn.us 
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